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Date May 10, 2024 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-And-
County Commissioners 

THROUGH: Daniel P. Banks 

FROM: 

Deputy County Administrator 

James M. Fitzgerald, Fire Chief 
Fire Rescue Department 

CONTACT: Lauraleigh Avery, Division Chief 
Office of Emergency Management 
PHONE NUMBER: 407-836-9151 

SUBJECT: June 4, 2024 - Discussion Item 
2024 Hurricane Season Update 

On June 4, 2024, the Office of Emergency Management will present an update on the 
2024 Hurricane Season to the Board. The presentation will include an overview of the 
County's hurricane preparedness activities and hurricane predictions. 

This item has been scheduled for information purposes only and requires no Board action. 

C: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrator 


